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Comments: I am asking the Forest Service to manage the Grand Mesa watershed protection area with the

highest priority standards. I have a spinal cord injury and make use of the disabled access to the lakes on the

Mesa for fishing. Many of my disabled friends use this area. All of the streams and small waterways that feed into

these lakes need the highest protection possible in order to ensure the continued health of these lakes.Because

of the continued drought and the expectation that it will continue, the streams and small waterways that lead into

these lakes are crucial for their survival. Because of the relative solitude and beauty of this area, my experience

fishing at these lakes greatly enhances my sense of well-being.


